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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter and Bible Verse for the week:  The whole school 

will be on the same Bible memory and psalter selection 

this year. For next week, the Bible memory is Ephesians 

2:8-9 and the psalter selection is 111 stanzas 1 and 2.  

 

Student Council members will be voted on by the entire 

junior high this year. Everyone who wants to can run. 

Students had to fill out an application form and submit 

it by Friday. Voting will take place on Tuesday, 

September 13. Four representatives will be selected from 

the 8/9 class and two representatives from the 6/7 class. 

Office holders must be either 8th or 9th graders.  

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch: Hot lunch will be served on Monday, 

September 19, rather than on Wednesday, September 14, 

due to an elementary field trip on that day. Please be 

sure your child takes a lunch on Wednesday.  Ham and 

cheese buns will be served for the hot lunch on Monday. 

 

Yearbooks:  We still have a few yearbooks left.  If you 

would like a copy, please fill out the form that is 

attached to the memo email and return it to the office 

with your payment.  The cost is $20.00.  Yearbooks 

also will be for sale at the school picnic.  

 

Student Council Fundraisers: Parents United has 

partnered with the Student Council to provide 

fundraising opportunities to raise money for various 

class trips. Keep an open eye out for exciting and 

delicious freezer snacks and meals you can purchase 

from the school deep freezer in the next few weeks. 

  

Junior High Field Trip: The junior high field trip is 

scheduled for September 15 and 16. 

 

Parents United: Please note that the annual meeting has 

been rescheduled to Monday, October 10, at 7:00 p.m.  

It will be held at Mandy Schipper’s house located at 

3370 Fleetwood Drive.  Dessert and snacks will be 

served. Please plan to join us. 

 

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               


